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Testimony to Portland City Council on the Shelter to Housing Continuum Project,
Recommended Draft 

I am a homeowner in SW Portland writing in favor of the Shelter to Housing Continuum Project. We
are in the middle of a housing crisis that is only getting worse. We need to expand ALL our options
to help those most in need. This draft proposal is an excellent step towards helping these folks in
need. We can't keep shuttling the most disadvantaged from place to place. 
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